Attachment “E2”

PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE
Scheduled Water Service Interruption

Date: 4/7/25

Dear Customer: at 1305 — 1335 Sandalwood Cove

On Wednesday 4/9/25 _, at approximately _9:00 AM:_ the St. Lucie West Services District
may have to interrupt your water supply. '

This Interruption is needed for: valve replacement .

The HOA/Subdivision and Service Area that will be aﬁécted: Sandalwood Cove , Heather
Wood Estates . -

The Department of Environmental Protection (DEP), as a matter of standard procedure,
requires the utility to advise its customers of a precautionary boil water notice. This simply
means that all water used for drinking, cooking, making ice, brushing teeth or washing dishes
should be bailed. A rolling boil of one minute is sufficient. .

THIS iS A PRECAUTIONARY MEASURE.

The utility staff will be flushing the system, sampling and testing to ensure all drinking water
standards are met, and that the water is bacteriologically safe. The District will send a
Rescission of this Precautionary Boil Water Notice upon the receipt of satisfactory testing
resuits.

Please call our office at (772) 340-0220 if you require any additional information.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to call the Chief Water Plant
Operator, if he is unavailable please ask for the Assistant Utilities Director, Utilities
Director or District Manager.

R. 9. Rinioly 79 ’8@51"

Richard Riniolo, Chief Water Plant Operator TJ Bayer, Assistant Utilities Director
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